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The End of the Line 

 
 
The Ringling Brothers and Barnum & Bailey Circus is in Baltimore for the last time. This photo 
was taken of the circus train in the Mount Clare yard on April 18 as the end approaches for 
The Greatest Show on Earth. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, May 3 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Silver Spring Station 
featuring B&O Steam by Carl Franz. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, June 7 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Silver Spring Station 
featuring a show by Bill Hopkins, topic TBA. 
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